
   

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 26th April- week A 

 

Notices:  

 All years: The next batch of Lateral Flow home tests have just been delivered to school.  These will be 

distributed to students on Tuesday or Wednesday morning in registration (depending on assembly days).  

Please continue to test on Sunday and Thursday evenings, informing us of positive tests before 7pm 

covid@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

 All years: PMG school uniform stores reopened on April 12th, the nearest store to Farmor's School is Faringdon. 

Please use the PMG website for information about store opening times and for the ordering of uniform. 

Deadline for uniform orders is 12th August.  

 Year 11: The last Parent’s Evening meetings on Tuesday 27/04 are still live for booking using this link: online 

booking system   

 Year 11: World Challenge Costa Rica 2021 trip By the end of today (Friday 23rd April) you should have received 

an update email from Miss Coote regarding the trip this summer. Please check your junk email. If you do not 

receive an email please email ecoote@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk to re-send. 

 Year 9 Bronze DofE:  Miss Coote will be sending out information via next week’s parent bulletin on the        

upcoming Bronze expedition, information will be posted on your child’s SMHW account. Please keep an eye out 

for this. This will include the itinerary of the expedition and a kit list. A reminder that the expedition will be 

taking place on Friday 14th- Saturday 15th May 2021. 

Safeguarding update:  
School Nurse: 

   Our school nursing service would like to remind all children that their ChatHealth service is still operating. 
   The number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

We look forward to welcoming back the in person school nurse service from Monday 26th April.  This will be 
appointment based on Mondays up to half term, students or parents should contact the head of year to refer.  

   Well Being: 
This fantastic website has been created by a practising NHS professional who understands the need to make this     
available to parents and their children.  It gathers all the websites, apps and information about supporting mental 
health in one place.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: here 
Mental Health  

Previously shared websites for support and guidance for both parents and students: young minds 

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent 

info and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact sshaw@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch can be found here. 

Remote learning guides for parents and students, including how to use Show My Homework, Teams, and 

recordings of parent briefings can be found on our website here 
 

Letters to parents: here 

 Year 8: PGL Residential trip July 21 

 Year 9: Food and nutrition 

 Year 10: Hospitality and catering.   

 All years: Headteachers response to questions raised in the recent PSHCE consultation  
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Kind regards 

The Pastoral Team  


